Prayer Requests
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Pray that the government will allow our church to gather in
person after the current restrictions expire on January 8th.
Continue to pray for Pastor Bill & Linda Thiessen and Deacon
Ken & Maria Thiessen and their families. Bill and Ken’s dad,
William Thiessen, passed away Wednesday December 23rd.
Continue to pray for Nettie Kroeker and family. Tom passed
away on Sunday December 20th.

Upcoming

There will be no services on January 6th.

Church Mortgage

Thank you for all the donations towards making a lump sum

payment on the church mortgage. We made a payment of
$100,000.00

Drive-in Services
Drive-in church services are now allowed.
We will broadcast the church services on 96.5 FM.
Those attending the drive-in church services must remain in the
vehicle the entire time they are on the church parking lot.

Livestream Services

We will live stream the Sunday morning services each week. The
German Service will start at 9:30 am & the English Service will
start at 10:40 am.

The livestream can be found at www.zmchurch.org/video

Congratulations

Congratulations to Tyler & Susie Dueck on the birth of their baby
girl Kynslee Rayelle born November 21st.

Missionaries of the Week
Jonathan & Fiona Thiessen
453 Castlewood Road, Tyrone GA, 30290 USA
jonathan.thiessen@om.org or fiona.thiessen@om.org

Order of Service
Message: German: Pastor Henry Rempel

English: Pastor David Elias

Announcements: Deacon Art Krahn
Special Number: Michael Elias
Meals on Wheels

For those in need of meals please contact Helen Penner 325-6455 or
362-9546 (cell).

Announcements
For any prayer requests, praise items, or announcements that you
would like in the bulletin please call Arthur & Melissa Krahn at
331-9377 or email it to arthurk@zmchurch.org. The deadline
for the bulletin is Friday at 6:00 pm.



http://www.zmchurch.org/video
mailto:arthurk@zmchurch.org

Donations

We will be accepting donations each Saturday from 10:00 am to
12:00 pm.
There will be a collection box at the East carport for you to drop
off your donations. There will be 2 Deacons at church during this
time.
We are now accepting donations via e-transfers. E-transfers can be
sent to bookkeeper@zmchurch.org
o The security question is Donation.
o The security answer is Donation.
o In order to get a donation receipt you must put
your name and your mailing address in the memo
line of the e-transfer.

Provincial Health Regulations

Due to provincial health restrictions all church services are
cancelled until further notice.

For those unable to watch the livestream services, CD's & DVD's
of the services will be available each Sunday by 1:00 pm. You may
pick up a copy at our church’s East carport.

Please check the church website for further updates.

Z1ION MENNONITE CHURCH
208 Hespeler Avenue East
Schanzenfeld, Manitoba
R6W 1K3

zmchurch.org
info@zmchurch.org

Welcome to

Zion Mennonite Church

But we preach Christ crucified
1 Corinthians 1:23a

January 3. 2021
German Service 9:30 am
Sunday School 9:30 am
Adult Sunday School 9:30 am
English Service 10:40 am

Pastor Bill Thiessen
Pastor Henry Penner
Pastor Henry Rempel
Pastor David Elias
Pastor Diedrich Peters
Deacon Henry Hamm
Deacon Ben Krahn
Deacon Ken Thiessen
Deacon Willie Penner
Deacon Art Krahn
Church

204-325-5463
204-242-4283
204-325-7420
204-362-0262
204-362-8299
204-822-5856
204-325-3145
204-327-6642
204-325-6455
204-331-9377
204-325-9688
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